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1. Purpose of Report 

• To provide Family Friendly Sub Committee with an update in relation to the 
corporate parenting responsibilities held by the council.   

• To provide the sub committee with a reminder of the purpose and 
membership of Corporate Parenting Forum (CPF)  

• To provide the sub committee with a reminder of the current priorities of the 
CPF and actions taken against these.  

• To provide the sub committee with an update on planned future 
developments for CPF  

 
2. Recommendations 
 It is recommended the member of the sub committee take note of the report 

and ask for a further update through an annual report into 2024/25 activity of 
the committee.  

 
3. Introduction 

See attached report.  
 
4.     Background Information 
        See attached report.  
 
5.     Appendices  
       Corporate Parenting Forum Annual Report 23/24 
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